State Board of Education seeks input on proposed Charter School Rules

On the January 9-10 State Board of Education meeting, members discussed draft rules pertaining to Sec. 209 of the state's first public charter school statutes. The <u>draft rules</u> are now available for your review.

We continue to seek feedback on these draft rules. We encourage you to review the <u>proposed rules</u> and to provide your perspective by contacting us at sbe@k12.wa.us.

You input will be valuable to the Board as they consider these rules for final adoption at the March 13-14 meeting in Tumwater, Washington. Board members will also be holding a formal public hearing on the proposed rule language at that meeting.